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Charlie 
Grange is very proud of 
Charlie Boax, 1D2 who 
was named West of 
Scotland Junior Solo 
Champion 2018 in the 
Scottish Brass Band 
Association 
competition last week.  

 

#excellence #ambition 



Ben: World Champion! 
Congratulations to Ben 
Stitt, 1B1, who was in 
Athens last week being 
crowned the 2018 WKU 45 
Boys Light Contact World 
Champion! (Martial Arts.) 

He also won two Bronze 
medals and represented 
his country immaculately 
on and off the mats. 

 

#excellence #ambition 

 



Volleyball Success 
The senior volleyball teams played 
at the national festival last week in 
Motherwell. Considering it was their 
first tournament they did a brilliant 
job; they beat more established 
volleyball schools and competed 
against players from the Scottish 
U18 national teams. Both teams 
ended up in 3rd in their pools and 
there were stand-out performances 
from Lewis Fitzpatrick, Melissa 
Graham and Erin Sinclair.   
 
Big thanks to Mr Houston for 
driving the minibus and providing 
the tunes! 

 



Higher Chemistry  
 

Last week Higher 
Chemistry pupils were 
extracting caffeine from 
tea. Mrs Bremner thinks if 
you watch how this is 
done, you’d never reach for 
another cup of decaf again!  



Enterprising Crafters 
 

The lunchtime Craft Club 
is well underway with 
producing another batch 
of Christmas decorations 
which will be for sale in 
the next few weeks.  

 



Trig or Treat 
Advanced Higher Maths pupils enjoyed their Saturday 
Halloween last week.  Maths, food, sun-tubing and 
plenty of appropriate outfits! #responsibility  



ENTERPRISING HALLOWEEN 
Last week, there was a staff 
Halloween party. To be 
allowed in, teachers had to 
pay a donation to the 
pupils of the Enterprise 
Group who are raising 
money for their business as 
part of an 

interschool Enterprise  

Competition.   



ENTERPRISING HALLOWEEN 
A big thank you to the 
teachers of the Art 
Department who are 
always so creative and 

motivating when it comes 
to organising staff  

events.   

 

Best of  luck to the senior 
Enterprise Group!  



Performing Arts Trip to Paris 
 

 

There will be a meeting for 
those involved in the 
Performing Arts trip to 
Paris today (Monday 5th) at 
interval in Miss Smith's 
room. 

 

 



Mentors in Violence Prevention 

Would all MVP Mentors meet Mrs Linton at 
lunch time (1.30pm) today (Monday 5th) in the 
Games Hall please. This is just to check-in to see 
how your lessons are going and to iron out any 
timetabling issues.  Please bring with you the 
names of the two classes that you are missing 
each week and the class teacher’s name.  



S6 – Year Group Meeting 
There will be a Children in 
Need planning meeting for 
all S6 pupils tomorrow 
(Tuesday 6th) period 1 in 
the assembly hall.  

 

Please register first.  

 

#responsibility  



Yearbook 2019 
The Yearbook committee 
started creating this 
wonderful book of 
memories in September. 

 

They are currently sorting 
through the award 
responses to finalise award 
winners. 

 



Yearbook 2019 
Yearbook cost is £22. This 
can now be paid on 
ParentPay. Thanks to those 
that have already paid.  

 

If you have any log in 
problems, please ask the 
school office for new 
details. 

 



Yearbook 2019 
Profile photos – Wednesday 7th November. 

Please be in full uniform with shirt and tie visible.  

 

 Period 1 – register with teacher then go to Assembly 
Hall for year group photo. 

 Period 2,3 and 4 – profile photos in the community 
area beside the library. You will be released from class 
as House groups. 

 Period 5 – Award Winner photos. You will  be told on 
Tuesday if you have won an award 



Bonfire Night  
If you’re celebrating 
Bonfire Night tonight, 
please keep yourself and 
others safe.  

 

Be thoughtful about, and 
respectful of, young 
children, neighbours and 
pets.  

 

#responsibility 

 

 

 



Have a great week, Grange. 
 

 

Work hard. 

 

Be kind.  


